
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15
th

 October, 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Just to keep you up to date on events taking place. 

 

Well done to our 3
rd

 class boys who came 3
rd

 place in the 3
rd

/4
th

 class category at Dromtarriffe G.A.A. Quiz last 

Friday night. The team consisted of Shane Forde, Micheál O’Sullivan, Jake O’Sullivan and Jack Vaughan. Well 

done to all the boys who participated on the night. 

 

Well done to Michael O’Driscoll in 2
nd

 class who did very well at a dancing competition in Limerick last week. 

He won a trophy and lots of medals on the day. 

 

Good luck to 2
nd

 class boys taking part in a Football Blitz in Mallow, Thursday October 24
th

. 

 

We hope that the children are busy designing their Halloween costumes. Remember we would like you to take 

them to school for October 22
nd

. 

 

We remind you too that if you are interested in the Christmas Annuals, you may do so at a cost of €1 per child. 

The closing date of receipt of orders is October 24
th

. To purchase is optional. 

 

We remind you too that we have a clothes collection on Friday October 25th.  If you have any items you can 

drop them in to the school at your convenience. 

 

We also have a few desks left if anybody is interested in taking one. 

 

On the previous newsletter you were informed that we are in the process of electing a new B.O.M. If you are 

interested in being nominated for election to the Board you must complete the Consent Form given to you 

already.  The completed Consent Form must be sent in to the school by Friday October 18
th

.  If you have 

misplaced the Consent Form and you wish to be nominated you may contact the school for another one. 

Remember if both parents are interested in being nominated you must complete two separate consent forms. 

 
We remind you to log on to the school website and see what is happening in the school.  The address is 

www.kanturkbns.com       Don’t  forget you can follow us on twitter@colmansbns 
 

I conclude by thanking you for your continued support and co-operation in our school. 

 

Le gach dea ghuí, 

 

__________________ 

Eilish Finnegan 

Principal 

 

 

http://www.kanturkbns.com/

